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Upcoming Meetings
Our Christmas Banquet will be December 10, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Centerville High School Cafetorium.

Lions Hear About New Pickle Ball Courts
Mark  Miller  of  the Wayne County Pickle  Ball  program told  Lions
Club members of a new Pickle Ball facility being planned.  He told
members  Monday  evening,  November  26,  the  new  eight-court
facility will  be constructed in Clear Creek Park in Richmond.  He
said they plan to install lights so anyone can play after dark.

Pickle Ball  started in the 1950s and is the fastest growing racket
sport.  All ages can play and Miller said it's a very inexpensive sport
to get into.  Wood rackets start  at $15.   Groups play same sex,
mixed and by different skill  levels.   He said there's a lot of body
movement, thus you are exercising while having fun.

The group is currently fund raising for a matching grant.  The Club voted to donate $100 to the endeavor.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Club president Ty Farmer said he was pleased to announce the club will enter a float in the Centerville
Christmas parade.  The Club will have its Christmas Banquet on December 10th at the Centerville High
School Cafetorium.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
After discussing the recent Fish Fry, the club voted to hold the 2019 event for only one day in the first part
of June.

Lion Spotts Hurt in Auto Crash
Lion  Mike  Spotts  was  seriously  injured  in  a  head-on  crash  Tuesday  (Nov.  20)
afternoon on Salisbury Road near its intersection with Rich Road.  

Police indicate  a  northbound car  veered left  of  center  striking  the oncoming  radio
station van driven by Lion Spotts.  He was taken to Reid Healthcare and later airlifted
to an Indianapolis hospital.  The other driver was also seriously injured.

Lion Mike transferred his membership from the Richmond Lions Club on February 24,
2014.

Upcoming Events
January 24 – Dinner meeting
February 28 – Dinner meeting
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